
11 am Worship Service
Introit: 'Holy, Holy, Holy'

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship
'I am Thine, O Lord'

Hymn NAH 699 v1&Chorus

Invocation

Meditation Text: Psalm 29:1,2 (NIV), Byron Secoy

Hymn NAH 698: 'And Can it Be'

Tithes and Offerings

Family Prayer

Scripture Reading: John 1:1-12, Miranda Tap

Sermon: 'Not as Expected', Pastor Mary Barrett

Hymn: 'Above All'

Ordinance of Humility

Children's Story: Alison Burgess
(during Ordinance of Humility)

Hymns of Worship: Nathan Stickland

Communion

Good Samaritan Offering

Hymn SDAH 108: 'Amazing Grace'

Benediction: Pastor Mary Barrett

Contacts
Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Geert Tap
gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES

Today:  4:11pm   Next Friday: 4:18pm

9 January 2016

Welcome to
Stanborough Park Church

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter; Mary Barrett; Geert Tap
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www stanboroughchurch.org
facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch

twitter.com/stanboroughpc

http://twitter.com/stanboroughpc
http://facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch


Sabbath School
9.45am

Welcome: Jim Huzzey
Hymn 52 NAH: 'Sing the Mighty Power', Carmen Ivan

Prayer: Ellen Philbert
Mission News

Praise in Music: Minyoung Bae
Lesson study: 'Crisis in Eden'

Mission Offering and Prayer: Alia Heck
Hymn 333 NAH: 'New Every Morning', Daniel Guenin

Closing Prayer: Angelika Horwood

Things you Need to Know
PRAYER CORNER.  Let us pray for unaccompanied refugee
children in Europe and countries bordering Syria. Also let us
remember those who still need to resort to food banks for
necessities for themselves and their families. 

THE SINGING GROUP will be going to Rlverside Court, 
Explorer Drive, WD186TQ at 3:30 pm today.

FAMILY  MINISTRIES  PRAYER  BASKET is  with  the  Davison
family. We invite the church family to pray for Ben, Natalie
and children. 'Our prayer request is that God will  give us
wisdom,  guidance  and  patience  as  we  bring  up  our
children 'in the training and instruction of the Lord.' "Do you
not know? Have you not heard?  The Lord is the everlasting
God, the Creator of the ends of the earth. He will not grow
tired or weary, and His understanding no one can fathom."
Isaiah 40:28.

THE SOUP RUN will depart for London on Friday 15 January 
at 8.30pm. The St. Albans Church are leading out on that 
evening. If you wish to go on the soup run please contact 
Pat Walton on 01923 672 500. 

CAP MONEY COURSE. This course has been postponed until
the Spring.

PARENTS' MEETING. There will be a meeting for all parents of
youth aged between 13 -20 immediately following the 
services on the 30th of January. Room details will follow, 
but please ensure you are there if this applies to you

GLUTEN FLOUR. If you are interested in obtaining some gluten 
flour, please contact Pat Walton on 01923 672 500. Profit will 
go to the Development Fund.

SENIOR CLUB. The first meeting for 2016 will be on Monday 11 
January from 2-4pm. The guest speaker is Ann Rattue and her
subject is 'Send a Cow'. Please come along and learn more 
about this interesting project. All 'super citizens' warmly 
welcome.

ANGELVOICES. Rehearsals will recommence in the Armstrong
Hall straight after the service on Sabbath 16 January. Parents 
of children interested in joiing this group are asked to please 
email UcheNwosuuchejbc@yahoo.co.uk with the names 
of the children so we have contact details for them. 

THE EXPERIENCE. Starts this coming Tuesday 12 January at 
7pm. It replaces the regular Tuesday Talk. Ps Geert Tap will 
lead the evening programme entitled, “God’s Masterpiece”.
Please note that if you don’t want to enjoy the meal that is 
always provided and you don’t want to miss the beginning 
of his presentation be there at 7:30pm. 

BUSINESS  MEETING.  After  considering  the  request  from  the
previous Business Meeting, the Board has made the decision
to call a combined Business Meeting for 24 January at 7pm.
All 2015 department leaders are asked to prepare a written
report and submit to Pat Swan by the 10th of January so that
it  can be prepared for  distribution on the 17th  of  January
2015. Agenda for this meeting will be:
a. Finalising goals for 2016 and beyond.
b. Reflections on Department Reports.
c. Refurbishment and Extension Financial Update

PAT'S SUNDAY SALE, SUNDAY 17 JANUARY, 12-2PM. Profits 
from this sale will go to support the Soup Run that goes to
London every Friday evening to feed and clothe the 
homeless. If you wish to donate items for the sale please 
bring them on Saturday night 16 January between 7:30-
8:30 pm. We do not have space to store any more items 
in the cupboards until after the Sale. 

CONCERTS. There will be 2 regular concerts held on the 
first Saturday and 3rd Sunday of each month. Saturday 
Evening Concerts will start at 7.30pm and Sunday 
Afternoon Teatime Concerts will begin at 3pm (followed 
by Tea and Cakes. All concerts are free entry (a 
voluntary donation will be collected to raise funds for the
Church development.

YOUTH AFTERNOON. All youth aged between 13-20 are 
invited for a pot luck lunch in the Cedar/Sycamore after 
church on the 16th of January. After lunch we will have 
games, activities and the opportunity for you to tell the 
new committee what you would like to do in 2016. We 
will conclude the day with an ice skating social in the 
evening. Hope to see you there!" 

WOMEN IN PRAYER, TODAY AT 1:40PM, in the Cedar/ 
Sycamore room. We will be praying for families and the 
community. Please join us, especially if you have a 
specific prayer request. You are welcome to join us for 
light refreshments at 1pm in the Beech room'. "And God 
heard them, for their prayer reached heaven, his Holy 
dwelling place" 2 Chronicles 30:27 (second part).

PLEASE RESPECT GOD’S HOUSE.
As people are being ministered to via live stream 
& around you, in order to maintain an atmosphere 
of worship, & out of respect to worshipers around 
you, please turn off all mobile, dispose of all food 
& drink before entering the Sanctuary, and please 
do not allow children to damage Church furniture.

SUNDAY AFTERNOON TEATIME 
CONCERT

24 JANUARY @ 3PM
THE TAMESIS PIANO TRIO

Concert followed by Tea and Cakes

LIFEGROUPS

There are two life groups beginning this week. The DIGMAS
group, where you will discover more about the character of

God, and the PRAYER BOOK CLUB, where you can discover
more ways of praying for those who love to come into a

relationship with God. 
For further details, please contact Pastor Mary

PRAISE HIM! PRAISE HIM!
NEW YEARS CONCERT

Next Saturday evening, 9 January, at 7.30pm
Free Entry

An opportunity for us all to to start the New Year, 
singing and praising God for all of His blessing, 
together with out Church Choir and Orchestra. 
Please invite your friends and neighbours.

mailto:UcheNwosuuchejbc@yahoo.co.uk

